
Happy New Year!! 
 

The month of December was a very busy one 
here at the Manor!! We started off the month 
with a state assessment and found that we 
had NO deficiencies which is very hard to do in 
Assisted Living facilities!! Kudos to our 
management, staff, and residents that give us 
such a great place to live and work!!  
 

We welcomed 4 new residents this month and 
have enjoyed getting to know each and 
everyone of them.   They are adjusting well 
and have made many new friends. We 
enjoyed making Christmas ornaments for our 
trees, Christmas movies on Saturdays, and got 
to enjoy riding around Hickman to see the 
Christmas lights! 
 

We decorated our trees the first week of the 
month and met our Elf on the Shelf, Angel. 
She took some getting used to, but we rather 
enjoyed looking for her and her adventures 
each day. She headed back to the North Pole 
on the 24th after wishing us a Merry Christmas!  
 

We had a total of 10 caroling groups this 
month and would like to thank all of them for 
taking the time to stop by and spread some 
Christmas Cheer!! Our Christmas party was a 
lot of fun at the end of the month and we also 
enjoyed Christmas Bingo with families joining 
in!  We celebrated Christmas with a visit from 
Santa with gifts for all of our residents. We 
then joined many family members (around 60 
total people) for a Christmas lunch of ham and 
all the trimmings!! We got to carol after lunch 
thanks to family members playing piano for us. 
Thanks to all who came to eat and also 
brought in gifts for your loved ones to open 
Christmas morning.  We ended the month with 
a New Year’s Eve entertainer, Terri Orr, 
playing guitar and singing with us on New 
Years Eve.  
 

As we look into the first month of 2014, we 
have many things going on!!  
 

The 1st was our first Tailgate of the New Year 
as we cheered on Nebraska playing Georgia in 
the Gator Bowl.  
 

The 3rd we will celebrate our January resident 
birthday.  
 

Monday the 6th is “Silly Sock Day” so grab your 
favorite footwear and join in the fun!  
 

We will have a movie and popcorn in our 
theater on the 8th and the resident shopping 
trip will be on the 10th  if the weather allows.  
 

We will be “Building Igloos” as a craft on the 
13th and celebrating “Maintenance Day on the 
14th”.   
 

“Goofy Hat Day will be the 17th.   
 

We will be Wii bowling twice this month for the 
traveling trophies!   
 

The 23rd is “National Clothes Clash Day” so 
feel free to join in the fun and wear clothing 
that just doesn’t match for a day!!  
 

The 24th our “Kitchen Klan” will be making ham 
and cheese pinwheels for snack.   
 

We will have our “Winter Olympics” on the 27th 
and will enjoy games for all!  
 

As we wind down the month of January we will 
have a “Blizzard Social” the afternoon of the 
29th.   
 

As always we will have bingo on Tuesday and 
Thursday afternoons and “Coffee Club” at 
10am every morning but Wednesdays.  
 

We would like to thank all who remembered us 
this Christmas season with your caroling, 
treats, gifts and love. We are thankful that we 
have felt the “Christmas Spirit” the whole 
month long! What a blessing it has been to 
share this month with such amazing residents 
and their families. We look forward to a happy, 
healthy 2014, and may we all have a year of 
abundant love and joy!      Blessings - Dee 
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MANOR MATTERS 

HAVEN MANOR HICKMAN   730 LARKSPUR DR.  HICKMAN, NE  (402) 792-3099 

Doings and Details 

 
 

Haven Manor Hickman 
730 Larkspur Drive 

Hickman, NE 68372-9514 
 

 Phone:   (402) 792-3088 
 Fax:   (402) 792-3055 
 

Email: 
info@havenmanor.com 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator      
   Jill Strouf, LPN/ALA 
Facility Day Manager  
   Angela McNabb 
Owners 
   Rod Laucomer 
   Dan Kubr 

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

 

Check out our website 

at 

www.havenmanor.com  

Bible Corner…  From God’s WORD :  But God demonstrated His own 
love toward us, in that while we were yet sinners, Christ died for 
us.  Much more then, having now been justified by His blood, we 
shall be saved from the wrath of God through Him.  Romans 5:8,9 

 

Thank you to  the  

Haven Manor Staff! 

You’re the Best!!! 



 

Manor Memories . . . Manor Memories . . . Manor Memories . . .  



 

More Christmas Party 
Jill came to 

visit! 

Thanks for playing! 
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Happy Birthday! 


